MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

VICE CHANCELLOR’S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING
FRIDAY, 4™ FEBRUARY 2022

* Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology (MMUST), on Ist February
2022, held a strategic meeting with officials from the Higher Education Partners
(HEP) in a bid to formalize an agreement towards intensifying online learning at
MMUST. The joint meeting chaired by the Vice Chancellor, comes after several
meetings that began in October 2021 in preparation for a strategic partnership
between MMUST and Higher Education Partners.

* African Women in Science and Engineering (AWSE), MMUST- Western Chapter,
yesterday 3 February, 2022 disseminated their findings on a University-
community led response to Adolescent Sexual and Reproductive Health (ASRH)
crisis in the wake of COVID-19 pandemic.

This is one of the thirty-three (33) research projects that the University funded
through the Directorate of Research and Postgraduate Support last year when the
pandemic was at its peak. The team, led by Dr. Seline Ooko, found out that
Knowledge, socio-economic, cultural factors and access to health services has an
impact on ASRH behaviour.

| wish you a blessed weekend ahead!
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